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Lunch is Served! 
Summer meals are in, when school is out.  Hunger doesn’t take a summer vacation.  

This summer there is such a thing as “free lunch” Free Food and Fun under the 

Summer Sun.    

July 11th –August 5th  

This summer, children can enjoy free lunches through the Summer Food Service 

Program, a federally funded nutrition program open to all kids aged 1-18 years. 

All children and teens are welcome.  

 

The Summer Food Service Program makes sure all children can eat healthy food  

during the summer  months when they can’t eat at school.  To make the program 

welcoming and accessible, meals are served at locations where kids congregate 

during the summer, such as playgrounds, summer schools and community centers.  

 

In the Town of New Baltimore, free lunches will be available at the Summer 

Recreation Program at the Cecil C. Hallock District 2 Park.  This program is 

meeting a real need in our communities.  Approximately one in five children in 

New York have limited or uncertain access to safe and nutritious food.  These 

meals, along with positive enrichment activities, help ensure kids return to  

school healthy and ready to learn.  
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